KRAFT
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September 9, 2016
Megan Carson
Tetra Tech
661 Andersen Drive
Pittsburgh PA 15220-2700
Re: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
KE File — A102
Dear Ms. Carson:

As requested, | have reviewed provided information related to the proposed Sunoco
Pennsylvania Pipeline Project as it pertains to the project area within Robeson
Township, Berks County, PA. This pertains to the project route between Stations
14033+50 and 14056+30. Information submitted includes a Site Restoration and Post-
Construction Stormwater Management Plan, and a partial set of plans titled
Pennsylvania Pipeline Project Construction Spread 5. Based upon my review of the
information provided, | provide the following relative to Floodplain Management and
Stormwater Management Ordinance consistency.

Floodplain Management

Plan sheet ES-1.54 indicates a “100 Year Floodway” which appears to be 100 feet wide
and straddling the proposed project area near pipeline station 14045+50. This
representation appears to be a blanket 50’ from drainage path centerline plotting without
coordination with the FEMA Flood Insurance Rate Maps. Based upon my review of the
applicable FIRM, there is no FEMA mapped floodplain or floodway at that location or
anywhere along the project route within Robeson Township. Accordingly, the proposed
design is considered to be consistent with the prevailing Floodplain Management
Ordinance.

Stormwater Management

The project description and the plan details provided indicate that there will be no newly
created impervious surfaces with Robeson Township and further that all areas of
disturbance will be restored to their present ‘Meadow” condition. Based upon that
representation, the proposed design is consistent with the current Robeson Township
Stormwater Management Ordinance.

If you have any questions about this review, please contact me.
Very truly yours,

4
Gary D. Kraft, PE
Robeson Township Engineer
cc:. Robeson Township
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